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Amy Dillon, Forest Plan Revision Team Colville National Forest

Colville Supervisor's Office 765 S Main

Colville, WA 99114

 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the Colville National Forest Revision Plan. I am convinced that

Option P. is the best option because it entail a level of cooperation that allow the U.S.F.S. to effectively manage

and maintain our national forest land in a responsible manner,

 

Our family is aware of those who continue to attempt to take over all U.S. public land. I want you to know that you

have the support of many who want to protect these public spaces and appreciate your

efforts to do your jobs with the inadequate funding Congress continues to allocate to the management and

maintenance of our collectively owned land.

 

Thank you for all you do.

Please contact me with any questions regarding this submission,

 


